THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Interim
DATE:
March 1, 2007
SUBJECT:
SELECT ARCHITECT FOR THE DESIGN OF THE CENTRAL 

OFFICE ANNEX.
ISSUE


The Hardin County Board must select an architect to design the new Central Office Annex.

FACTS

The Central Office Annex Project is listed on our Draft Facility Plan to be approved by the Ky. State Board of Education in April, 2007.  The Division of Facilities has approved a BG1 for the Central Office Annex Project.  The purpose of this facility is to replace the existing annex (TV production, technology, print shop, and storage of records).   This facility needs to be constructed soon in order for the fiber optic lines to be run appropriately to the new district server room.  It is time for the board to choose an architectural firm for this project.  

The state does not allow the use of bonding money to pay for the construction of this project.   Money generated from the Growth Nickel Tax Levy will allow the district to pay for this project since we will not enter into debt service on bond payments until next year.  The estimated cost for this project is expected to be $2.2 million dollars.  The actual cost will be determined after the project has been bid.

RECOMMENDATION
Recommend that the Hardin County Board approve the selection of an architect for the design of the Central Office Annex.

RECOMMENDED MOTION

I move that the Hardin County Board of Education hire the architectural firm of _________________________________ to design a new Central Office Annex.

